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ULEY CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER  
7th February 2018                                                                                      Live, Learn, Flourish  

 

 
LIVE, LEARN, FLOURISH   

 

 
 
Roo Kelly for having the courage to talk more in front of the class and ask questions. 
 
Joseph Dagger for doing his best even with an injured hand. 
 
Fergus Davidson for his caring and helpful attitude. 
 
Xavi Latham for showing courage during violin, when the whole class watched how to hold the violin correctly. 
 
Amelia Robinson for having the courage to join in with PE even though she felt nervous in doing so. 
 
Esme Blunden for showing courage when tackling challenging multiplication problems and being determined to under-
stand methods. 
 
Harley Snell for showing courage by joining in with dance in PE. 
 
Tilly Brown for continuing to smile even with her foot in plaster! 
 
Pearl Adesegun for her fantastic work exploring percentages in Maths. 
 
Violet Cleaver for an excellent dinosaur fact page in English. 
 
Jimmy Russell for trying hard with reading – it’s making a difference! 
 
Kean McGee for a fantastic introduction to his short story. 
 
Joseph Todd for improvement in handwriting and a super effort when writing instructions. 
 
Rhys Spill for excellent independent Maths work – addition to 20. 
 
Poppy Howarth for focus in phonics and reaping the rewards of her hard work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dauncey’s 
 
Well done Dauncey’s for you amazing 3318 points over the autumn term.  There will be a non-uniform day for 
Dauncey’s this Friday 9th February.  
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Parents’ Evening 
 
I hope you have all returned your Parents’ Evening slips.  If you are unable to make any of the dates then please ar-
range to see the class teacher at another time.   
 

World Book Day 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March and this year we are going to explore the world of poems and 
rhymes.  From action and humorous verses, tongue twisters and riddles to traditional verses, we will be immersed in 
poems and rhymes, and have a go at writing our own.  Do you have a favourite poem?  If you would like to start recit-
ing then here are a few suggestions: 
 
Juniors 
 
Silver by Walter De La Mere 
Jonathon Jo by A. A. Milne 
On the Ning Nang Nong by Spike Milligan 
The Dinosaur’s Dinner by June Crebbin 
Cats by Eleanor Farjeon 
The Owl and the Pussy Cat by Edward Lear 
Spaghetti! Spaghetti! By Jack Prelutsky 
Where Teachers Keep Their Pets by Paul Cookson 
Daffodils by William Wordsworth 
 
Infants 
 
Counting Rhymes 
Finger Rhymes 
Nursery Rhymes 
Traditional Rhymes 
Song of the Train by David McCord 
“Quack!” said the Billy Goat by Charles Causley 
 
Linked to the theme of poems and rhymes, we are planning to dress up on 1st March. Let’s see if we can all guess 
which poem or rhyme we belong to! 
 
Once a Week take a Peek 
 
Head lice are a normal part of childhood - surveys among primary school children have found that nearly 1 in 10 have 
head lice at any one time. If you're a parent you probably know what a hassle it is to treat head lice and just how frus-
trating it can be when your child comes home scratching their head yet again. 
 
http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/ have a look at this website which gives you lots of guidance on managing head 
lice. 
 
 
Colds and Bugs 
 
There are a few illnesses around at the moment.  Please follow the link below for more information. 
http://www.nhs.uk/Livewell/Yourchildatschool/Pages/Illness.aspx 
 

PE Kit 
 
We will send PE kit home at the end of each short term so it can be checked (and washed!). Don’t forget to bring PE kit 
back to school, ideally on the first day back after each holiday. 
Our prospectus says that PE should consist of: 
 

 Dark coloured shorts 

 White or red t-shirt 

 Indoor gym shoes 
 
Please also pop in a pair of jogging bottoms during the colder months and an extra pair of socks.  All 
items of PE kit should be clearly named and kept in a clearly named PE bag. 
 

 

http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/
http://www.nhs.uk/Livewell/Yourchildatschool/Pages/Illness.aspx
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Don’t forget that we are all happy to talk should you: 
 

 like an update on your child’s progress other than Parent’s Evenings 

 like more information on how to support your child at home 

 like to celebrate your child’s achievements in and out of school 

 have a worry  

 have any questions about your child’s education 

 need clarification/reminders on information 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 8th February – Science Afternoon 
Thursday 8th February – Parents’ Evening – 5-7pm – letter sent out 
Friday 9th February – Class 3 swimming 
Friday 9th February – FUS cake sale after school 
Friday 9th February – End of term 3 
Monday 19th February – Start of term 4 
Wednesday 21st February – Parents’ Evening, 3.40-5.30pm – letter sent out 
Thursday 22nd February – Head Teacher’s Surgery, 9-10.15am 
Monday 26th February – SATS (Standard Attainment Tests) Information Session 
   Y2 – 5pm 
   Y6 – 5.30pm 
Thursday 1st March – World Book Day – poems and rhymes, and dressing up 
Friday 9th March – Mothering Sunday morning, 9-10am – more information to follow 
Monday 19th March – Open Afternoon and Homework share, 2.30-3pm 
Wednesday 21st March – Class 3 Collective Worship, 9.10am, all welcome 
Friday 23rd March – Sports Relief – more information to follow 
Thursday 29th March – Easter Breakfast, 9-9.45am – more information to follow 
Thursday 29th March – Easter Service, 2pm 
Thursday 29th March – No Fun Club 
Thursday 29th March - End of Term 4 
Monday 16th April –Term 5 begins 
Monday 16th April –Y6 Residential 
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